Steven SeEe

From: Brianna Ferrante <briannaferrante2@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 6:57 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing to express my support for Bill H-5351, which is vital for the future of licensed aestheticians in Rhode Island.
As a consumer of aesthetic services, | believe this bill will help ensure higher standards of care and better protection for
both consumers and professionals in the industry.

Please support the passage of this bill to benefit the safety, education, and well-being of Rhode Island's beauty and
wellness community.

Thank you for your time and attention.
Sincerely,

8rianna Ferrante

68 Martin St, East Providence Rl 02914

(401)-340-5637



